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MASON COUNTY DISTRICT LIBRARY

February 25,2019
Dear Parents,

I am thrilled to introduce Unbound, a new program which will deliver library books to
your child right at their desk. They will have access to thousands of high-interest books to
strengthen their literacy and get them excited about reading!

How does it work? Your child will be given an account with the Mason County District Library
so that they can independently request materials that will then be delivered to them at their
school library or in their classroom. Children under age 13 will be directed to use our kids
catalog, which only lets them view age-appropriate items. The program is completely free
and requires no action on your part.

Unbound is delivered right to your students through a collaboration of Mason County
Central Schools, Mason County District Library, and West Shore Community College through
funding from the Community Foundation for Mason County.

The goal of this program is to create a culture of literacy and increase literacy rates in our
community. We are so excited to share this new program with you and your family!

For further questions please check out unbound.mccschools.org or contact me at the Mason
County District Library.

Sincerely,

Y

Patti Skinner, Scottville Branch Manager
(231) 757-2588
pskinner@mcdlibrary org

. ,»,. ©®mﬂ@

\

: Mason County Central

S}aarmns




